Subject: ENERGY STAR Draft 1 Version 2.0 Imaging Equipment Specification
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Dear ENERGY STAR® Imaging Equipment Partner or Other Interested Stakeholder:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) welcomes your input on the attached Draft 1 Version 2.0
ENERGY STAR Imaging Equipment specification and supporting documents. The development of this specification d [E Draft |
is separate but related to the ongoing development of the imaging equipment test method, which is nearing Version 2.0 DFE
finalization. Supporting
Document.pdf

Stakeholders are requested to provide comments on the Draft 1 specification documents no later than Thursday,
March 1, 2012. Please email comments to imagingequipment@energystar.gov. All comments received will be
posted to the ENERGY STAR Product Development Web site, unless the submitter specifically requests that his or
her comments remain confidential.
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On Wednesday, March 7, 2012 at 10:00AM Eastern Time, EPA will host an in-person stakeholder meeting in
Washington, DC, to present details on the revisions made in the Draft 1 Version 2.0 ENERGY STAR Imaging
Equipment specification and the data analysis performed to date. Stakeholder questions and concerns regarding the
proposed changes will be addressed. If you wish to attend this meeting, please RSVP to
imagingequipment@energystar.gov no later than Monday, March 5, 2012.

Version 2.0

Please contact Christopher Kent at (202) 343-9046 or kent.christopher@epa.gov or Matt Malinowski at (202) 862- Specification.pdf
2693 or mMalinowski@icfi.com with any questions or comments regarding this specification revision.

Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov
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